
Carter,  David 

From: Kavanagh, Dr. Michael 
To: Carter, David 
Subject: PASSIVE IMMUNOTHERAPY FOR HIV (PIT) 
Date: 21 April 1999 09:59 
Priority: High 

David 

As discussed, please would you confirm with lawyers that what Dr Karpas is now proposing does not 
constitute the manufacture of 
a relevant medicinal product and therefore does not need a Manufacturers "Specials" Licence. 

He is proposing to to take single donations of plasma (from HIV-infected individuals) which will be frozen and 
stored before being thawed and subsequently infused into AIDS patients. The individual plasma donations 
will not be pooled and will not undergo any processing. 

Please could you give this high priority. 

Thanks, 

Mike. 
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